MEMO

“,..meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works
DATE: April 4, 2017

SUBJECT: College Avenue Crosswalks and Pavement Markings.

‘The 2017 Budget includes replacing the College Avenue crosswalks (across College Avenue)
at the intersections of State Street, Walnut Street, Division Street, Superior Street, Oneida
Street, Morrison Street and Durkee Street. The existing crosswalks are 15 years old and are in
need of replacement. In addition, the Downtown Mobility Study recommended that the
intersections in the downtown area be marked using enhanced crosswalk markings.

City staff is proposing to replace the existing crosswalks (Exhibit A) with standard concrete
and continental style crosswalk markings (Exhibit B). This recommendation is similar to what
was constructed at the John Street roundabout near Richmond Elementary School (Exhibit C).
The downtown crosswalks parallel to College Avenue will be replaced in future years with the
expectation that they will be replaced in the same manner as is approved for the College

Avenue crosswalks.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this recommendation.

Attachments
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